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Dear Ms. Nayak:

On behalf of the patients and hospitals served by New York Blood Center. thank youfor hosting your blood drive at Sant Nirankari Mission on Sunday, October 2. 2016.At your blood drive, 57 donors attempted to donate, resulting in 42 lifesaving blooddonations. Organizing a blood drive takes tremendous creativity and dediLation andwe thank you for your support to our mission.

In order to match your efforts and support to our community, we endeavor to provideyou and your donors with outstanding service from the early selection of your blooddrive date and hours, recruitment expertise through the planning process and finally,efficient and friendly processing of your blood donors, Your feedback is extremelyimportant to us. If the Person-In-Charge at your blood drive did not give you a surveyform, please visit bitJv/survevligueens to take our on-line survey. In addition ifyou use our Chairperson scheduler, you will find the link to the survey at the bottomof your screen.

Thank you again for hosting your blood drive on October 02. 2016. We hope thatyou have your next blood drive already’ scheduled or if we can help secure yourpreferred date, please let us know. We only meet our mission thanks to thousands ofdedicated blood drive sponsors and your loyal blood donors.

Sinrely.

Michele McCatfrey
Account Manager
(516) 478-5013
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